Jeanann Dawson

From: Gentry Doggendorf <gentrydoggendorf@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 12:55 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: New Plumber for Doggendorf Permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi, Jeanann! Hope you are doing well! Can you update the plumber information on our current permit? Here is the info:

Zimmerman's Plumbing LLC

7429 Saunders Rd.

Willow Spring NC 27592
szimmermanplumbing@gmail.com
#30514

Bryan Scott Zimmerman
919-370-1956

Let me know if you need anything else! Thanks so much!
Gentry Doggendorf

104 Lonnie Betts Dr, Holly Springs, NC 27540
316-650-6897




